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Update
October 2016

Smoke Detector Disposal

For those of you who are replacing your old IONIZATION type smoke detectors, we have been advised by
Zero Waste that the proper way to dispose of them is to REMOVE the battery and dispose of it with your
other batteries. The amount of radioactive material is considered to be insignificant so the rest of the
smoke detector can be placed in the LANDFILL bin.

REMINDER: If you haven't filled out and returned your smoke/CO detector form to PML, please do so
ASAP. We need those forms to complete the city inspection process for the reconstruction work.

Meet the City Council Candidates

Arthur Keller, Stewart Carl, Greer Stone and Lydia Kou
At the home of Suzanne Keehn

4076 Orme Street, Palo Alto, CA 94306

Saturday, October 15, 2016 4:00 — 6:00 PM

Please RSVP to Suzanne Keehn at dskeehn@pacbell.net

Read more.
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